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Woore Parish Council (WPC) have now had a Moveable Vehicle Activated Sign (MVAS) since 2015 and this report covers the period to April 2016 – April 2017.
As the name suggests the sign is moved around the parish, normally on a fortnightly basis and needs to be adjusted to allow for the differing speed limits and distances (the activation distance can be varied between 50 – 220mtrs) within the Parish.
The locations for 30mph are the A51 at the school, A525 Audlem Road at the Village Green and the A525 London Road where the distance is reduced to allow for vehicles leaving the 40mph zone.
The locations for 40mph are A51 Lindops, A51 Crossways and the A51 Chetwode Arms.
The MVAS records vehicle speeds in both directions and as many people will have noticed “flashes” speeds at oncoming traffic, amber with a “smiley face” if within the limit and red with an “exclamation mark” if above the limit.
All the activations are recorded and fortnightly sent to the Safer Roads Partnership (who direct the Camera/Safety vehicle), West Mercia Police and the Shropshire Star/Advertiser in addition to our representative on SCC and all WPC Cllrs and the Clerk.
Additionally the data is “posted” on WPC web-site along with links to various information currently the recent Shropshire Star article (26th March) on speeding in Woore. 
WPC have recently had confirmation that two Vehicle Activated Signs (VAS’s) will be installed during this financial year, one at the junction with the A51 and Cherry Tree Lane and the other at the junction of the A51 and Phoenix Gardens. This will enable the existing sign located at the Coopers Arms to be relocated on the A525.
There are historic records (last years) on the SRP site as to enforcement, however to date we have no information as to enforcement from West Mercia Police.
It should be born in mind that a new council will be elected in May and some of the plans could change.
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